
I oppose the combination of any portions of the Hillside with Eagle 
River. 
I want to emphasize that Chugach State Park does not create 
contiguity between the populations of the Hillside and Eagle River, 
as it is uninhabited. Therefore, reapportionment maps should 
display it as a distinct, unpopulated area. 
I support continued work with maps proposed by Denny Wells and 
Brice Wilkins that: work to keep neighborhoods intact across 
Anchorage; are considerate and encompassing of other Assembly 
member concerns; and keep the Hillside together in one district, 
separate from Eagle River.  

 


